

ROTARY CLUB of SPACE CENTER

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77058

December 24, 1964

Space Earling of

Beth Maveety, Ext. Service, Rotary International, 1600 Ridge Ave., Evanston, Illinois

Dear Beth:

We have been contacted by the Rotary magazine several times indicating they have not received any pictures, or information with respect to the organization of the Rotary Club of Space Center. It was my understanding Gov. Ed Bracher had send some pictures and information to the magazine shortly after the charter presentation.

In order to make sure the Rotarian receives this information I am enclosing some photographs, along with other information, as I know you will see that it "gets into the right hands". The editors of the Rotarian want to feature this new club in their Sixtieth Anniversary number in February, so, as a favor to me and the new club, will you please see that the enclosures are turned over to them. Also, you will probably want to have this returned to you for your file on this club.

The editor of the local newspaper at Space Center has sent to the Rotarian some photographs and information on their first Christmas party, and I hope this reaches them O.K.

If there is anything else the Rotarian needs for their feature article, please let me know and we will supply it if at all possible. We have numerous other pictures of the crowd and persons at the installation meeting, but I feel those enclosed will be sufficient.

Best wishes to you and the headquarters staff for a joyful holiday season.

Sincerely.

Ellis R. Bareiss

2105 So. Houston Rd.

Pasadena, Texas 77502

CC: Ivan Brown Encls.